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November 2, 1945

Mr. Kermit Geary.
1. F. D. #2
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

I am pleased to verify your reception of our Navy
Day broadcast of October 27th over portable station

WBAQ.

A check of our log reveals that the report presented
by you is correct in every detail, from the test
heard by you which was addressed to me just prior to
the broadcast of the program, to the end of the cele-
bration.

I appreciate also the complete information submitted
regarding your receiver equipment. The power used for

our portable station was 30 watts.

I wish to thank you for your.interest in writing to us,
and I hope that you will continue to tine 711 on your
dial for our regular broadcasts over WOR.

Sincer ly,

AY

Charles H. Singer
Assistant Chief Engineer
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